
THE EMU POINT BOWLER 4
TH

 MARCH 2018 

OLD MASTER MASTERED – In an exciting final at scroungers this week Kevin Crane 

was outgunned by new player Ron North in a one bowl play off. Trevor Pearson took 

the plate.  

LADIES - The Ladies Singles 

Championship was completed 

last week. Yvonne Shalders was 

again the winner with runner up 

Kaye Blight. 

      In the Plate Izzie Mason upstaged Lyn                                

Richardson. Congratulations to all finalists. 

 

THURSDAY - 37 players enjoyed excellent weather to play 2 bowl triples. 

Phil Wegner and team of Allen Poor and John Spencer had a big win from Eric Heal, 

Marion Marden and Ray Anderson with John Richards, Izzie Mason and                       

Arthur Gorman third. 

SATURDAY – My apologies. I don’t know the results and nor does anyone else I have 

rung. There is a lot of short term memory loss around. To the winners- well done. At 

least you know who you are and have that quietly pleased feeling. 

BRUCE DAY passed away last weekend.   All members will fondly remember Bruce as 

a man with a quick smile and a quiet determination to work for our Emu Point 

Bowling Club. His last position was as Lower Great Southern League President. 

His funeral will be held at 11am on Tuesday 6th March at Amity Rose Funerals, 

9 Cockburn Rd. Mira Mar.  President Wal has asked that members who wish are 

requested to carry their bowls hat as a mark of respect but not wear their uniform. 

Rest in Peace Bruce – We all will miss you. 


